
Governor Visit Report

	Name
	Chris Foote

	Date of visit
	6.3.19

	Which area of the SEF/RAP is it linked to
	Behaviour and Safety

	Focus of visit
	E safety talk for parents

	Classes / staff visited
	Head & deputy head

	Summary of activities e.g. observing classes, talking to staff and pupils, looking at resources etc.

I attended a presentation for parents on E safety.

	What have I learned as a result of my visit

The presentation and handout contained  lots of practical advice on how to keep children safe on line with advice to parents on a large variety of topics including: advantages and disadvantages of technology, online conduct, privacy controls, children encouraged to use phones, tablets etc downstairs in family areas, ways to talk with children about online safety, various apps available, dangers of talking to strangers online (and a lot more).   

Parents went away with a number of tools to use and links to helpful websites, also aware of their own responsibilities towards keeping their children safe. 


	Positive comments about the focus

There was good engagement with parents who asked a number of questions and the informal feedback was that they had found it helpful.  I have had some training in this area and it was a useful refresher and update.  

The presentation was good and comprehensive.  There was a clear message that parents need to be involved in their children’s use of technology but with helpful guidance on how to achieve this. 


	Aspects I would like clarified / questions I have

None at this stage – this follows on from the presentation at a recent Behaviour and Safety sub committee when we looked at how the children are taught about online safety.

	Ideas for future visits

To observe a teaching session on the topic when it is next covered. 

	Any other comments
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